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Committee Date:  April 28, 2014 

 

 

Summary 

 
Heartland School Solutions, the manufacturer of the district’s current cafeteria financial software 

have stopped support for the version currently in use at the Warren County School District.  In 

order to stay compliant and to be eligible for support, we must upgrade our software platform 

from version 2.6.1 to 3.11.0.  Other benefits to the district will be additional reports and user 

features to address accountability for MyLunchMoney.com, meal application processing and 

Direct Certification processing.  This upgrade will also allow the district to meet reporting 

requirements. 

 

The attachments provided explains the scope of work, timeline for completion and cost.   

 

Recommended Motion 

 

That the Board of School Directors approves the quote and scope of work from Heartland School 

Solutions for $4,500 for WebSMART Software to be upgraded across all district cafeteria 

systems. 

 
 

 


